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City of Spartanburg 

P.O. Box 5107 
145 W. Broad Street 

Spartanburg, SC. 29304 
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NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN – The City of Spartanburg is issuing the following 
addendum: 
 
As the uncertainty around COVID-19 increases, the health and well-being of our 

procurement team are of great concern. Due to the latest updates and recommendations 

of the CDC, State and National executive orders we have decided to allow email 

submission of this bid.   All submitters MUST PLACE THE BID NAME AND NUMBER IN 

THE SUBJECT LINE.   Email address is: 

 

city_procurement@cityofspartanburg.org 

 


